PRESCHOOL

JANUARY 2025 PARENT NEWSLETTER

"CAST YOUR CARES UPON HIM FOR HE CARES FOR YOU" ● 1 PETER 5:7

School closed Monday, January 20th

Dr. Martin Luther King, Jr. Day

ANNOUNCEMENTS...

- For birthday celebrations, please give snacks that are nut free as some of our friends are allergic to nuts.
 We prefer fresh fruit to be given as it is healthy and safe.
- Please remember to put your child's first and last name on everything, including those new Christmas coats and sweaters. Thank you!
- Pants Donations= If you have any child pants your child no longer needs or has grown out of, please donate it to Treehouse.

DEAR PARENTS.

Welcome back and Happy New Year to you all! I trust you had a wonderful break.

Thank you to everyone for the special gifts that we received for Christmas, and to let you know that your kindness is greatly appreciated.

Prior to Christmas, we worked on prewriting skills (holding a crayon, tracing different types of lines and shapes...) and now we will be taking these skills to the next level. We will be introducing letters and numbers. Coloring, scribble scrabble, or "writing" are all great ways to develop the eye-hand coordination and muscle strength needed for writing.

We wish you and your families a very blessed and Happy New Year!

God Bless You! Rhonda Jimenez, Head Teacher

JANUARY THEMES

January 6-10

January 13-17

January 20-24

January 27-31

Winter Wonderland

Dr. King/Black History

Winter Animals

Chinese New Year

